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In the abdonduiial region the cuiticle is transversely striated, ail
appear'a1ce whichi Csokor attribiites to segmentation. In the 1 ad
the cutticle is not so closely applied to the underlying, parts as in the
rest of the body-a clear niargin rcsultiiug, to -%vich Megisin bas
applied the terni epistonie. la te thoracie region te cuiticle is
loeally thickened t1long certain ridges wbichi thuls forai a chlitinons
framnework. Tise suesial eleinen? of this is the sternum, wbicls gives
off laterally fouir pairs of epimera, and projeets also heyond the
origîin of the iast pair of epituera ahîsost as far a8 the anus. Tihe
firse pair of epunera run obliqueiy forwards and formi the bouindary
'between the bead and1 thorax. T.he basai joints of the four pairs of
appesidages are niovably articaiated to the oîuter thirdS Of the
coi'respondiig epfimera.

The apLdages of the head are three pairs, viz. . pair of
Maxidibles, 1 pair of miaxiline, 1 pair of pediptlpi, and an impair
stylet-like structure between the maxillae <l1g, Fig. il1), which,
tgether Nwith these, forsus a iecgaprtuwhile the mandibles

and pedipalpi move chiefly fromn side to side, and are therefore
masticatory. Ail of' these a1 peidages, are attaclsed Vo the cephalic
seýgment. (op, Fig. 1 »). On the cephalic segment are also to be
noticed two punctiformi ocelli (oc, Fig. 11), and close beside tlhe
contour of the pharynx (phî, Fig. 1 1) are two openîngs (de, Fi"". 11)
apparently belongiiig to glands in connection with the pharynx.

The development of the cephalie segment and its appendag,-es is
illustrated in Fig. 1-5. First a retraction of tise gYranular contents
is noticeable (Fig 1), then a demarcation of tihe 'hyaline region as
head (Fig. 2), in which an ainterior notcli containing a pyramnidal
outgrowvth. is botinded by two laterai cuirved processes ; these are
the future pedipalpi, while the pyramids by a division ln the middle
line (Fig. 3), and tise subsequent longitudinal division of ecd isalf
gives rise laterally to the niandibles, ivnedially to the ma.xihlzie
(Fig. 4-5).

The muaxillae are curved rods 0.01 mm., la length. (mx, Fig. 11).
Aithough chiefly piercing organs, they can also he mov'ed from si&c
to side.

Thse pedipalpi are thrce.jointed, the middle joint being scft, whfle
the basai assd terminal joints are provided wNith a chitinous frascý
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